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A copy of the agreement(s) entered into between Edinburgh Schools Partnership & CEC 
relating to the Public Private Partnership for Craigmount High School, including any approval 
process for any extension to Craigmount High School. 
 
The Project Agreement between the City of Edinburgh Council and Edinburgh Schools 
Partnership is attached. 
 
Copies of all internal CEC correspondence relating to the proposed extension of Craigmount 
High School. 
 
Unfortunately, we are unable to provide you with the information requested as it is not held 
by the Council.  
 
Until the feasibility work and stakeholder engagement has been completed, a proposal that 
would allow the extension of Craigmount High School cannot be presented. Once a proposal 
has been developed, this will be the subject of informal engagement with the wider 
Craigmount High School community. 
 
Copies of all legal advice CEC has received, whether from in-house legal or external 
lawyers, regarding the legal mechanisms and controls, relating to the PPP contract for 
extending Craigmount High School, particularly whether any explicit approval from the PPP 
provider to any extension is required, and on what terms any approval can be refused. 
 
No legal advice has been sought or received regarding “the legal mechanisms and controls”. 
 
Copies of all feasibility studies carried out by or on behalf of CEC regarding proposed 
extension to Craigmount High School, including architectural designs and Cost Plans. 
 
The Feasibility Study produced by JM Architects has been completed and attached. 
 


